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What’s happening at FPA?  

If you haven’t already, please download the MarvellousMe App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Congratulations to all children, parents and staff for excelling at your home learning this week and to all the 
children coming to school everyday and trying their best.  This has been my first week at Fibbersley Park and I 
have really enjoyed meeting you all either face to face in school or online through zoom.  I have been really 
impressed by the enthusiasm of the children and their love of learning.   
I’d also like to say a big thankyou to the Year 4 parents who have purchased dictionaries for all the children in 
the year group! 
I am sure you may have heard on the news about some of the problems schools have been experiencing with 
the variable quality of food parcels for families during the lockdown.  I am pleased to confirm that from Monday 
25th January we will be able to offer food vouchers for children not attending school who are entitled to free 
school meals.   Parents will be contacted next week once we have further information. 
 
Wishing you all a very happy weekend 
 
Mrs Kathryn Sugars. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDERS 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the school’s 
communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via telephone or email in the first 
instance.  
If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

Reading Book Swap: 

Friday 22nd January - EYFS/ KS1 

Friday 29th January - KS2 

Please come and swap your reading book.  The books will be placed outside the Year 

5 classrooms throughout the school day. A member of staff will be there to help you. 

If you need additional information about zoom meeting times, please contact the 

school office. 

 

 

Please remember to maintain social distance when you are on the school site.  
It is also essential that all visitors to our site wear a face covering if you are able to. 
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What have we been up to?  Remember to follow us on Twitter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Fibbersley Stars from last week 

Well done to … 

RG  2B  3L 
Evie-Mai & Lucas  

 
5S Finley & Sakshi  

RH All have been great! 2I  4D 
Mason & Grace  

5X 5X: Shona & Charlie  

R1A  Martha &Charlie  2S Bleu & Jessica  4G 
Lilli-Mai & Luc L 

 
6H 

Mia & Layla  

 

1B  3D Amaya & Abby C 4S 
Ajesh & Ethan  

 
6Z 

Matthew & Lucas  

 

1W  3H Amelia W & Casey 5B Ruby & Isla    

Remote learning and COVID-19 

Our third National Lockdown started on Tuesday 8th January.  School is open to children of critical workers and vulnerable children.  

For all other children learning will take place at home.  Please see the school website for additional information. 

If we are advised by public health to isolate a bubble/year group, we ask that you have the MarvellousMe App, Zoom, My Maths and 

access to the Oak National Academy.   

'A huge shout out to EYFS parents who have been 
uploading completed work and photographs to 
Tapestry. We really look forward to seeing what the 
children have been getting up to. Well done children 
you are working so hard, we can see for ourselves 
when you are joining in and contributing during our 
Zoom meetings, keep it up!' 

 

A huge ‘shout out’ to our 

Y3 parents at home who 

are doing a fantastic job 

encouraging our children 

and supporting them with 

their learning. You’re a 

great bunch! 
 


